
 

Year 1 and 2 January 2019 

 
Welcome back! 

We hope that you all had a peaceful and relaxing Christmas break. Thank you for all the 
kind gifts that were sent in before the holiday – they were really was appreciated. It is 
fantastic to see the children back in school, raring and ready to go for the term ahead. 

Please continue to read every day with your child at home, practise reading and spelling 
their tricky words and regular times table practice. P.E will continue to take place on 
Wednesday afternoons, so please ensure your child has appropriate PE kit in school. 

 
Best wishes, Miss Atkins, Miss Hampton and Mr Mepham 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“I have no special talent. I am only passionately curious.” 

Albert Einstein 

Dates for your diary: 

Monday 28th January – Raptor Centre Visitor 

W/B Monday 4th February – Come to Learn Week 

Friday 8th February – 5.15pm-6.15pm – KS1 Disco 

Monday 18th – Friday 22nd February – half term 

Wednesday 13th and Thursday 14th March – Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 2nd April – KS1 Church Visit 

 

 


